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Forthcoming Forthcoming Forthcoming Forthcoming 

EventsEventsEventsEvents    
 

Wednesday 30th MarchWednesday 30th MarchWednesday 30th MarchWednesday 30th March––––    

Grand National Multiskills 

5J Parents’ Evening  

 

Thursday 31st MarchThursday 31st MarchThursday 31st MarchThursday 31st March----    

Easter Bunny Run 

 

Friday 1st AprilFriday 1st AprilFriday 1st AprilFriday 1st April----    

Own Clothes Day 

 

Tuesday 5th AprilTuesday 5th AprilTuesday 5th AprilTuesday 5th April----    

End of Term at 1:30pm 
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Please note:Please note:Please note:Please note:    

    

    

    

Please ensure that children Please ensure that children Please ensure that children Please ensure that children 

come prepared each day come prepared each day come prepared each day come prepared each day 

with all the equipment and with all the equipment and with all the equipment and with all the equipment and 

kit that they needkit that they needkit that they needkit that they need    

    

    

    

Please can all outstanding Please can all outstanding Please can all outstanding Please can all outstanding 

dinner money be paid up to dinner money be paid up to dinner money be paid up to dinner money be paid up to 

date as soon as possibledate as soon as possibledate as soon as possibledate as soon as possible    

    

    

    

    

25th March  

2022 

Dear Parents/Carers  
 
Parents’ Evening 
It was fantastic to see so many parents and carers at school for the recent  
consultation evenings.  We hope that you found the night informative and also 
gained some advice as to how you can help your child at home.  If you were not 
able to attend, please make an appointment at a convenient time to see the class 
teacher(s). 
 
Own Clothes Day 
We will be holding an own clothes day on Friday 1st April.  Children are asked to 
bring in a donation of £1 to go towards PTA funds.  Thank you. 
 
Bunny Run! 
We will be holding a ‘Bunny Run’ on Thursday 31st March.  All children from  
Reception to Year 6 are asked to come into school in their PE kits to take part in 
the run.  Children can wear bunny ears etc if they wish to! 
 
Holidays During Term Time 
Once again we ask that children are not taken out of school during term time.  It 
is very disruptive for all and as you know, our attendance is monitored closely by 
the Local Authority.  Thank you for your support. 
 
Sponsored Read 
Well done to everyone who took part in this.  So far we have raised an incredible 
£837!  This money will go towards sourcing new books for our school libraries.  
Well done to all. 
 
Ukraine Collection 
Whilst we are not acting as a local community hub, we are accepting donations 
from children and parents of our school who would like to give items to help peo-
ple who are suffering due to the events in Ukraine.  The PTA will collect and dis-
tribute any items donated to local collection points. 
 
Sacrament of Reconciliation 
Well done to the children who recently received the Sacrament of Reconciliation 
in church.  It was a lovely service and we were all really proud of the way you 
conducted yourselves. A big thank you to Father Faustinus, Miss Schofield and 
all teachers and TA’s who prepared the children. 
 
School Sports 
Well done to all of the teams that have represented our school over the past 
weeks.  You have all been a credit to our school and have performed with a great 
deal of skill and more importantly, a smile on your faces! 
 
Clubs 
Please see information on the back of this letter from Miss Kneale regarding 
clubs. 
 
End of Term 
We finish for Easter on Tuesday 5th April at 1:30pm.  Children return to school 
on Wednesday 20th April at 8:55am. 
 
Regards 
Mr Daniels 
 
 
 
 

‘I have come so that they may have life and have it to the full’ 


